
CITY OF ONIDA 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

SPECIAL EVENT ALCOHOL 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, October 10th, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Onida City Office, there will be a hearing on the Special Event Alcohol License, Onida 
Fire Department – October 15th, 2022 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any person(s) or their attorney may appear and be 
heard at said scheduled public hearing who are interested in the approval or rejection of 
any such license. 
 
Dated at Onida, South Dakota, this 29th day of September, 2022. 
 
Rondha Hiller 
Finance Officer 
 
Published September 29th and October 6th, 2022 at the total approximate cost of $ 
  


